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Service-related comments 

1. Thank You Youth Services for the kits for kids. My grandkids 

LOVE them & it’s a special time for me to share with the project č 
them. The quality of supplies are superb. Thank you for cutting, 
coming č ideas + putting the kits together. 

We are so happy to hear that you have enjoyed these projects with 
your grandkids! We love putting them together too! 

2. Please have more dessert/cake cookbook (New) Thanks. 

Thank you for your suggestion. We will pass it on to the appropriate 
selector. Cookbooks are one of the most popular collections at the 
library, so be sure to talk to the staff at the Adult Services desk for 
help finding new materials or to be placed on hold for popular titles 
that are checked out. 

Miscellaneous-related comments 

1. For a suggestion I think you should have legos. 

You will be happy to hear that our DUPLO table has returned to 
Coco’s Cove, and we are once again offering our LEGO WeDo 
classes in The Point. Please see the Youth Services department for 
more information about LEGO programming. 

2. Please bring back the vending machines.    

Thank you for sharing your input. Now that COVID restrictions are 
easing, the library is currently exploring options for the vending area 
that may include healthier choices, but also choices that make 
economic sense for our patrons and the library budget. It’s good to 
know that there is interest from our community in reinstating this 
service soon.  
 

Thank you for taking the time to help us improve our service to you. 
If suggested a title for purchase, we have passed it along to staff members who 
order materials. 
 
Ryan Livergood, Executive Director 
Patron comments appear here unabridged and unedited. 
 


